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We have continued to explore the Northern Lights 

this week. In our exploration station we have had a 

variety of transparent coloured shapes and paper 

accessible to the Brambles with light boxes so that 

they could create their own versions of the northern 

lights and use the different colours to look through to 

turn their friends and classroom different colours. 

This has been very popular and our favourite colour 

for the classroom has been green! 

During carpet time we have begun to practise our 

Winter Concert songs and it has caused much 

excitement that our families will be coming to see us 

perform, please do remember to let us know if you are 

able to attend. 

We were kindly donated some Duplo and this has been 

a wonderful addition to our construction area with 

some super structures and very tall towers being 

created. 

 

Our number of the week: 3  

Our key words: Northern lights, sky, colours, swirl, 

illuminate and aurora 

 

Something Special 

 
The Round Table’s Santa Sleigh is beginning to prepare 

for their visit to Brampton, Thursday 7th December 

(High Street start) and Monday 11th December (Belle 

Isle start). Would any Brambles Parents be interested 

in volunteering as Santa’s helpers? 

 

Miss Emma, Miss Max, Miss Hayley, Miss Lorraine, 

Miss Treasure and Miss Vicki. 

 
 

 

 
 

This Week’s Learning 

 

 
 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Aurora by Mindy Dwyer. Mr 

Wiggle and Mr Waggle by Pie Corbett 

 

Song: Practising our songs for our winter 

concert 

 

Rhyme: I see the lights 

 

 

 

Please can you label all of your children’s coats, 

hats and gloves as we have several items that are 

the same in Brambles and it is becoming 

increasingly difficult to identify whose coat 

belongs to who. 

Thank you 

 

Wednesday 13th, Thursday 14th and Friday 15th 

December 

Brambles Winter Concert 

 

Monday 15th January 

Applications for a reception school place close. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 
 

Upcoming Events 


